
 
 

03rd February, 2018 

To 

The Manager, 

BSE Limited, 

Corporate Relations Dept., 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

   Sub: Preponement of Board Meeting 

 

 

This is with reference to our letter dated 31
st
  January, 2018 regarding Board of Directors’ 

meeting to be held On 14th February,20118 

 

Due to extenuating circumstances the meeting is being rescheduled and to be held on 

12th FEBRUARY, 2018 at Mumbai to consider and approve the unaudited financial 

results for the quarter ended on 31st December 2017; 

The above intimation is in pursuance of Regulations 29 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 

& Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015. 

 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 


